
                           

Brosna Parish Weekly Newsletter 
19 January 2025 - Second Sunday    

              

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fr Martin Spillane PP - Telephone: 087 2039071 - 7 Cois Clydagh, Brosna, V92FD96 
 

General email:  brosna@dioceseofkerry.ie   To Book a Mass: brosnamass@gmail.com 
Web: www.dioceseofkerry.ie 

 
Safeguarding Children Representative: 

Designated Liaison Person Kerry Diocese: Tel: 087 6362780 
 

Priest on Duty  Sat 18 Jan - Fri 24 Jan Fr John Buckley  0872409624 
  Sat 25 Jan - Fri 31 Jan Fr Gearoid Walsh  0876759263 
   

Theme: Jesus Choses his Identity in God 
 
Hymns:   Entrance:     Servants song                                                 206   
  Exeunt:  The light Of Christ                                        187 

 

MASS INTENTIONS:  Saturday 18 January to Sunday 26 January 2025 
Sat 18 Jan Brosna 7pm Nicholas and Julia Cotter, Knockane 

Jack and Julia Lyons, Lavalla 
Sun 19 Jan Knockaclarig 10am  
Wed 22 Jan Brosna 7pm  

Fri 24 Jan BROSNA 7pm  
Sat 25 Jan 

 
Brosna 

 
7pm Jackie and Joan O'Connor, Kilmanihan 

Marian Harnett 
James O'Rourke, Ahane 

Sun 26 Jan Brosna 10am Jack Roche, Clough - 1st Anniversary 

NOTE   There are no midweek Masses on 
Wednesday 29 and Friday 31 January 2025 

 
Diocesan Collection: Needs of the Holy Land will be taken today 

 
To Book a Mass for Brosna or Knockaclarig 

By Email: brosnamass@gmail.com / By Telephone/Text: 089 487 6560 
Sacristy Opening Times 

Tuesday - 10am to 12 Noon and Saturday - 10am to 12 Noon 

St Moling & St Carthage Church of Our Lady of the 
Assumption 

 
 

Parish Announcements 
*** ENVELOPE BOXES FOR 2025 *** 

 
You can collect your 2025 Envelope Boxes from Brosna Sacristy as follows: 

Tuesday and Saturday 2025 - between 10am and 12 Noon 
Or after Brosna Mass on Saturday evening 

Thank you 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

 
IMPORTANT - Public Meeting:  in Brosna Parish Hall, Thursday 23 January 2025 at 
6.30pm to discuss recent power outages and to look at solutions for future possible 
extreme weather events.  Everyone welcome to attend. 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

Diocesan Announcements 

The Diocesan Mission, Pilgrims of Hope will take place from Sunday Jan 19th – 
Wednesday Jan 22nd . Each day, you are invited to join in the Mission Talk, Prayer, Mass, 
Video Reflection, Prayer Petition and Family Time. Speakers include Br Richard 
Hendrick, Caoimhe de Barra, David Wells and Martina Lehane Sheehan. To participate 
in the Mission, register through the diocesan website www.dioceseofkerry.ie 

Sunday next, 19 January, marks the beginning of Catholic Schools Week 2025.  During 
this week the aim is to celebrate the unique contribution that Catholic schools make to 
their communities. This year’s theme is Catholic Schools: Alive in Christ.  For further 
information Google “Catholic Schools week 2025.” 

___________________________________________________________________________ 
Have you ever dreamed of walking the Camino de Santiago? Breakthrough Cancer 
Research are taking on the 'Portuguese Way' from the 13th - 20th of June 2025.  For 
more information, please contact edel@breakcancer.ie or phone 021 422 66 55 for 
more details.   
______________________________________________________________________ 

Dear Friends, As Pope John Paul II said, “Prayer can truly change your life, for it turns your attention 
away from yourself and directs your mind and your heart towards the Lord...If we keep our eyes fixed on 
the Lord, then our hearts are filled with hope, our minds are washed in the light of truth, and we come 
to know the fullness of the Gospel with all its promise and life.” 

January is a time for renewal let's commit to live better, healthier, and more faith-filled.    

Here are our top 3 recommendations for a more peace-filled year: 
 Choose Quiet - Find a quiet place to reflect each day.   
 Choose Prayer - Whether you read daily from the Lives of the Saints, pick up a rosary, or 

meditate on the Gospel, find a way to strengthen your relationship with Christ.   
 Choose Peace - Put your peace first.  Setting healthy boundaries for the people that bring 

drama into your life can be difficult to do, but will provide peace, and help you protect yourself 
from unnecessary pain and disruption.                               Agape Catholic Ministries 
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